
 

 
 

SPECIAL EDUCATION BUILDING BOARD REPORT 
Colleen Nolan  

Special Education Confidential Secretary 
 

Board Meeting:  April 9, 2019 
 
 
Child Find was held Tuesday, March 19, 2019.  There were 47 head start 
children screened for speech, cognitive and motor skills.  The School 
Psychologist and Speech Pathologists are working to identify which of 
the 47 will qualify for services.   
 
With the arrival of one new Speech Pathologist Extern and one new 
Speech Aide, workloads have become more manageable. Certainly not 
optimal, but more manageable. 
 
Our students are looking forward to attending the Special Olympics 
State Summer Games Tuesday, May 14 through Friday, May 17, 2019.  
We will be staying at the Crystal Inn in Great Falls.  Approximately 35 
students will be attending. 
 
Our total SPED enrollment effective April 1, 2019 is 287. 
 
In the absence of a SPED Director, the SPED department is running 
smoothly.  Thank you to all for your help and patience at this time 
during this transition.  
 
 
 


